
WALK AT BOVENEY – 21 APRIL 2013   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Branch’s walk at 

Boveney Lock (originally 

called Baddie Lock) is a 

popular event as it takes 

members along by one of 

the busiest, most attractive 

parts of the River Thames. 

 

 

 

 

Walkers pass the 12th century chapel 

of St Mary Magdalene, which is 

mentioned in the Domesday Book. 

Built of chalk rubble and flint, this 

disused chapel, under renovation for 

many years now, was used by the 

bargemen and bargees who plied 

their trades on the Thames. 

 

 

Walkers gather -  Jackie Proctor with 

Petit Basset Griffon Vendéen Lily; and 

Deborah Wilson talks to June Creevy  

   Brian Proctor joins Jackie, 

with Deborah and Pete Wilson 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boveney Lock is situated on the 

Buckinghamshire bank opposite Windsor 

Racecourse and close to Eton Wick. 

Near water?  “Look at what those Bassets 

are getting up to!”  Walks organiser, Rob 

Carter, makes sure Margaret & John Wilkins 

and Jackie Proctor don’t miss anything. 

Refreshed, 13yr old Lily is ready to finish the walk. 

The return route across fields in 

glorious weather.  

 

What better way to spend time 

with friends – and Bassets! 


